
BROADCASTING STATION 
General Offices 
The CaStfand 

JJORTLAND,AAINE 

December 6, 1939 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
RFD 2 

Walnutport, Penn. 

Dear Mr. Geary:- 

Thank you very much for your report of reception of 
WCSH heard on November 23, 1939. Your report is 
correct and this letter will serve as verification 
of same. 

Very truly yours, 

G. Fred Crandon 
Chief Engineer 


